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IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
November 10 – Design and Assessment Day – School not in session 

November 13 – Remembrance Day in Lieu- School not in session 

November 20 – PAC Meeting 6:30 PM – Learning Commons 

 

 

 

 

  

     

                                                       Upcoming Events 
       November 8:  Aboriginal Veterans Day 
       November 10:   Design & Assessment/SIC Prep Day (students not in attendance) 
       November 11:   Remembrance Day 
       November 12:  Diwali 
       November 13:   Remembrance Day – School not in session 
       November 17:  Colour Day Spirit Day 
       November 17:  Hot Lunch and Movie Night 
       November 18:   PAC Christmas Market 
       November 20:  PAC Meeting 6:30 PM 
       November 28-Dec 1: Scholastic Bookfair 
       November 29:   Student-Inclusive Conferences – Students not in Session 
       November 30:  2-hour Early Dismissal – Student Inclusive Conferences 
       December 8:  Hot Lunch – Panago Pizza 
       December 12:  Winter Concert #1- 1:30 PM & #2- 6:30 PM 
       December 13:   Winter Concert #3- 1:30 PM & #4- 6:30 PM 
       December 15:   PJ Day and Pancake Breakfast 
       December 21:  Last Day of school, Tacky Sweater Day and Movie Day 
       January 8:   School reopen after winter vacation 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                       
  

    

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that we go outside for recess rain or shine unless the conditions are truly 

awful. We will keep the students inside the school building if we have a very bad rainstorm 

outside or temperatures are below -15 C. Please make sure that your children are dressed for 

the weather. Warm coats, warm or waterproof boots (or both), toques, and gloves. Very 

important, make sure your children’s items are clearly marked. All of these make outside 

playtimes fun. And we all know recess makes kids learn better, feel better, and get along 

better. 

 
 

LOST AND FOUND 

We have a lot of lost and found items. Please ask your child to visit the lost and found at 

the office and collect any of their missing items. Items not collected by the end of the 

term will be donated to the Salvation Army 

Thank you. 



  

                                                           



  
 

  

 

ASSOCIATION DE PARENTS 
D’ÉLÈVES ET 

D’ENSEIGNANTS 20XX 

 

  

 

STUDENT INCLUSIVE 

CONFERENCES IN 

LANGLEY SCHOOLS 
 
PARENT-GUARDIAN RESOURCE 
NOVEMBER 2023 

 
 
 
 

What is the Family’s Role? 
You play a key part in your child's learning and 
your active participation and engagement during 
the conference is appreciated. 
 

Please sign-up online for a conference timeslot 
within the 2-3 week window. There will be a 
variety of conference times available to choose 
from including: before school, during school, after 
school, and in the evening. 
 

Take time to consider your thoughts around the 
Family Reflection Sheet. This will be sent home in 
the days prior to your conference. 
 

During the conference, you will have the 
opportunity to listen to your child, ask questions, 
and collaborate on setting new learning goals. 
 

Thank you for your participation and support. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Why are things 
Changing? 
Our BC Curriculum has been redesigned to 
reflect how, and what, students should learn 
in the 21st century.  
 

We are designing a way to communicate 
student learning that is focused on a 
meaningful, strength-based and student-
inclusive process. 
 

We know that student success increases 
when families have a clear understanding of 
their child's learning and students are at the 
centre of the communications process.  
 

We want students to consider their learning 
and be able to answer: 

Where am I now? 

Where am I going? 

How do I get there? 
 
 

  

 

Working together to support dialogue 
around a student’s learning progress. 
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